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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Birch Class Geography Field Trip – 20th June 2022 
 
To enhance Birch Class pupils’ learning, we have arranged for a Geography field trip to Hunstanton 
on Monday 20th June. 
 
We will travel to and from Hunstanton on the Lynx service bus, leaving at 8:55am, we will be back in 
time for lunch. 
 
Children will need to arrive in school at 8:30am, this will leave us plenty of time to take the register 
and get ready to walk to the bus stop. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform and have a water bottle and suitable clothing for the 
weather conditions on the day, including a raincoat. 
 
We are asking for a donation of £2 per child to cover the bus fare, this can be paid via Parentpay. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip to the office no later than Wednesday 15th June. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Enters 
 

 

Birch Class Geography Field Trip 20th June 2022. 

 

I would like my child …………………………………………….to attend the Birch Class Geography 

 

Field Trip to Hunstanton. 

 

I have paid £2 via parentpay. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………………. 

 

Parent Name ………………………………………. 
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